
Re: oppose HB2001 

 

I oppose the State Government overreach of HB2001. This is an important conversation but 

should take place on local level to ensure all voices are heard.  

 

This bill seems like a give away to developers, without any regard for maintaining green spaces 

in neighborhoods or historical character of some Oregon neighborhoods. 

 

Let local municipalities make the call, a one size fits all measure shoved down our throats is not 

the right answer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Bednar 

 


